
Fra: Kost Bohdan <bohdan.kost@mfa.gov.ua>  

Sendt: 16. december 2022 11:57 

Til: KFFKP KFF <KFF@kk.dk> 

Cc: Iben Ellersgaard Nielsen <ibenil@um.dk> 

Emne: Embassy of Ukraine in Denmark / Request / The "Lights for Ukraine" project 

  

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, dear friends, 

  
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Ukraine, together with the United24 platform, plans 
to launch a global "Lights for Ukraine" actions - symbolic turning off of 

lights/illuminations in landmarks locations around the world (presentation of project is 
attached). 

  
The goal of the initiative is to draw attention to the situation in Ukraine, in particular 
to large-scale blackouts caused by massive missile strikes of Russia on the critical 

energy infrastructure of Ukraine.  
  

For the first time, such an action was already implemented during the "Notes from 
Ukraine" concert at Carnegie Hall in New York for the centenary of the performance of 
the Ukrainian "Schedryk" in the USA. 

  
On behalf of the Embassy of Ukraine in Denmark, I would like to address you to 

support Ukraine and arrange for a few symbolic minutes to turn off the lighting of the 
iconic building of Copenhagen (at your consideration), or the main city Christmas tree, 
on one of the days between December 21 and 30, 2022. 

  
We hope for your positive decision and will be grateful for your answer as soon as 

possible. 
  
Best regards, 

Bohdan Kost 

First secretary of the Embassy 

bohdan.kost@mfa.gov.ua 

 

mailto:bohdan.kost@mfa.gov.ua
mailto:KFF@kk.dk
mailto:ibenil@um.dk
mailto:bohdan.kost@mfa.gov.ua

